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JoAnn Sutton | FCC

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12t Street S.W. | Room TW-204B
Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear JoAnn Sutton:
RE: ITC# 214-20080819-00384
This is to advise you that we would like to withdrawal our application for the aforementioned file

number. Our business has transferred the rights to use our intellectual property and we will no
longer require the aforesaid license.

Respectfully,
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SOLEDAD MARTINEZ

600 NE 36 Street — Suite C _
Miami, FL 33137 SOLEDAD MARTINEZ

786 417 9613



